
ANNUAL REPORT - NIL ACTIVITY REPORT 
DATE OF REPORT – 6th April 2017 
DATE REPORTED SUBMITTED – 7th April 2017 
Tenure MLN 1060 
Title MLN 1060 – Annual Report 1.1.2016 – 31.12.2016 
Period 1.1.2016 – 31.12.2016 
Project Name Bridge Creek Project 
Title Holder Dale N Page 
Title Operator Dale N Page 
Personal Author Dale N Page 
Report Type Annual 
Location Map See attached 
Title Map See attached 
Geological Province Pine Creek Orogen 
Target Commodity Stone and Gold (combined product) 
Purpose for which 
Titles are held 

Essentially to mine the tailings from the former alluvial operator Mentana 
Minerals for the purpose of extracting stone/gold. 

Title History This title was worked in the mid 1980’s by Metana Minerals.  An alluvial 
operation was running for approximately 4 years during which time it is 
estimated 800,000 to 1,000,000 metres of alluvial dirt was mined from the 
pre-existing workings (1880’s) using heavy minerals separation plant.  
During this period of mining no hazardous chemicals were in use and as a 
result there is no toxic waste present.  No work has been undertaken since 
the above period.  These titles were held by Northern Gold in the 1980’s 
then a succession of other title holders, most recently the title holder being 
Crocodile Gold.  Dale Page purchased these titles from Crocodile Gold in 
December 2014. 
The historic disturbed areas on this title consist of: 

• Extraction pit that is now the largest water dam on title 
• Secondary extraction pit that is now a water dam – this one located closer 

to the Stuart Highway 
• Tailing Dam 
• Tailing Stockpile 
• Gate at entrance from the Stuart Highway for the main road running 

through the title that provides access to the north  
• Other smaller access tracks 

Reason for Nil Activity During this period Dale Page was working at the Redhill Alluvial Project until 
July 2016.  In the months that followed the Redhill Alluvial Project was 
cleared of Camp, Equipment, Processing Plant, etc in preparation for 
cessation of activity. 
The Camp, Processing Plant, Plant Machinery & Equipment from the Redhill 
Alluvial Project site has been relocated to the Bridge Creek Project site.  To 
date no mining activity has taken place. 

Commencement of 
Activity 

Expected to commence possibly in May/June 2017 at the earliest. 

Nature of that Activity The first stage of mining activity will involve mining the tailings from the 
former alluvial operator Mentana Minerals.   These activities will take a 
minimum of 12 months and possibly up to 48 months maximum.  Overall 
90% of material processed on site will be sourced from the old tailings 
stockpile on site.  The remaining 10% of material to be processed will come 
from new exploration pits nearby which are yet to be determined 
(exploration yet to take place).    All exploration work will be confined to 



MLN 1060 and all exploration work will be by sampling only.  There will be 
no drilling or costeaning. 

 


